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/*    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 
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pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  

Mission of the Month: 

Lowell Mason 
    In September, when the preacher 

had a health issue arise, we were 

reminded of the special relationship 

we have with Lowell.  He reached out 

on Facebook with encouragement.   

      The Apostle Paul spoke to the 

church at Philippi about the special 

relationship that they had with him.  

He stated that it was “good of you to 

share in my troubles.”  He had been 

there for him and vice versa.  So it has 

been with our relationship with 

Lowell. 

   We have financially and prayerfully 

supported his ministry.  We forward 

his devotions on our Facebook site.   

When he has heard of problems with 

Flint water, troubled youth, loss of 

Loretta Malin, and the preacher’s 

health he has reached out to this 

congregation.   

    It is this relationship that continues 

to bring us together in the midst of 

tragedy (Hurricane Florence), knowing 

we can rely on him to see that our 

donations  get to the spot where they 

can be used effectively for Jesus 

Christ, meeting needs! 

Additional: 
Oct. 1  CMCMF at RLCA (Ladies Night) 

      19-21 Jr. High Retreat 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

Board Meeting 
Oct.   21  after Morning Worship 

 

 

 

Messiah Lutheran 

Women’s Retreat 

      Oct. 20th 
      Many have dealt with children 
who were raised in the church and 

presently do not attend anywhere.  

This burden that parents share can 
seem hopeless at times. 

     Saturday, October 20th, at father 

and daughter will be speaking at 
the Messiah Lutheran (Clio) 

Women’s Retreat.  They have 

experienced not only the departure 
of the daughter, but her return to 

the faith.  They will be sharing 

their testimony along with the 
lessons that they learned along the 

way.    

   For more information: 
    messiahretreat@gmail.com 

   To Register: 
    Call:  (810) 70-0610 

    Online: 
http://www.faithfamilyreunion.com/Messi

ah-Lutheran-Church-Clio-Michigan 
Cost is $25 (includes continental 

breakfast and a lunch).    
 

 

 

 

 

 

                          We’ve 

                          Been  

                          Looking! 

 

 
    The past several months have 

seen the absence of many 

precious souls that mean so 

much to us.   We do our best to 

keep informed on how we can 

minister to them, pray and 

encourage, but they are still 

missed! 

    Our young people have 
moved into places on their own 

and getting involved with their 

lives.   We pray that they will 

either return here, or find 

another place where they can 

continue to grow. 

    One of our Seniors has had to 

move in with their daughter. 

    Couple of Seniors have been 

away for the summer. 
    Some have had health issues 

that have kept them away. 

     Thankful for all that we hear 

from and show their support! 

     All remain in our prayers 

and are part of our family.  In 

the meantime, we truly relish 

those who have been stepping 

up and remaining faithful!  We 

praise God for how He 

continues to work through them 
and enables us to be an example 

to others of reliance upon God 

and what HE can do! 

    Pray for one another that we 

remain committed to the task of 

being the light in this 

community for Jesus! 

mailto:messiahretreat@gmail.com

